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Cheon Il Guk Missionaries (Thailand) 
 

  

Our Thailand team has finally arrived back in the USA! After 30+ hours of traveling, 
they landed in San Francisco and debriefed and shared inspiring reports on their 
experience with the Bay Area community. During their final days in Thailand, they 
held a Holy Blessing Ceremony for the five couples they had witnessed to 
throughout their time in Thailand. They came together with the whole Surin 
community to celebrate a recommitment to their marriage, centered on true love 
and building God-centered families. On their final day in Thailand, they attended a 
Cheonbo workshop in Pak Chong. They had a beautiful conclusion to their mission 
by participating in Chanyang and being embraced by the whole community. They 
were sent off at the airport with many hugs, gifts, and tears. They are eager and 
excited to share their insights from this mission more deeply and are working to 
open the door for more young people to dedicate their mission time to Thailand in 
the future! 

  



 

 

  

  

  

Heavenly USA 
  

The final days of Heavenly USA's pioneering condition ended with the Atlanta team 
holding a DP workshop with the community, with three lectures from HUSA. The 
Harlem team finished meeting with more ministers and completed a 15-hour long 
drive to finally meet up with the other half. They spent the evening of that meeting 
day presenting to each other everything they did in their month apart. Quickly, they 
transitioned into a mini-workshop with Rev. Levy Daugherty and Dr. Lewis Burgess 
on the subject of the Original Mind. They delved deeper into what it is and how 
they can grow their sensitivity to the God within us. 
 
This week, HUSA's "12 Days of Christmas" fundraising condition starts! Their theme 
is "See God's Love in Me to Give God's Love to Others," and each day is themed 
with a different quality of God for the teams to practice and center themselves on. 
With the intention of going overseas to Kenya after the break, HUSA is determined 
to raise funds, supplies, and their level of heart to make the most impact in this 
country. 

  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

First Years, Captains and Cheon Il Guk Missionaries 
 

The first years, captains, and Cheon Il Guk Missionaries have just completed their 
third week of the Winter Competition! The internal goal of this condition is to know 
God’s love for me to give God’s love to others. During this condition, members will 
receive education about Heavenly Parent’s heart of unconditional love and will 
work on applying it through fundraising. They have also started to do Divine 
Principle study and lecture practice during the day. This upcoming week is the last 
week of the Winter Competition, and afterward, they will come together to have a 
workshop to digest their experiences before heading home for Christmas. 
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